
NOTE: - Local Plan Sub-Committee – 19th March 2020 – Meeting Cancelled  

The Local Plan Sub-Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday 19th March 2020 

has been cancelled. An alternative date for the meeting will be confirmed as soon as 

possible.  

The next scheduled meeting of the Local Plan Sub-Committee is due to take place 

on Thursday, 14th May 2020 at Causeway House, Bocking End, Braintree starting at 

6.00pm. 


